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October 5, 2007
Ms. Rita Cheng

Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic A ffairs
University of Wisconsin — Milwaukee

P.O. Box 413

Milwaukee, WI 53201-0413

Dear Vice Chancellor Cheng:
I'reviewed your letter of October 3, 2007, wherein you increase your commitment of
funds to $29,000 for the Law Enforcement Special Assignment Grant Agreement between UWM

and the Milwaukee Police Department. With this letter, the Milwaukee Police Departrnent
accepts the additional monies for the period from August 23, 2007 to May 17, 2008.

Sincerely,

NANNETTE H. I-[EGBR';%”‘

CHIEF OF POLICE |
¢: Alderman Michael 8. D’ Amato

Deputy City Attorney Patrick B. McDonnell

¢ with attachment: Acting Deputy Chief Edward L. Liebrecht, Patrol Bureau
Budget Manager Barbara Butler
Captain Anthony Smith, District Five

Polloe Adminitration Building, 749 West State Street, Post Office Box 531, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53204 -0531 (414) 9334444
Web Site: htip/Aww.mllwaukeepolice.org
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Provost and Vice Chancellor PO Box 4118
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October 3, 2007 414 204501 phore
414 229-2481 fux
VIA FACSIMILE {(414) 935-7109 wwwh.awm.edu/depr/
AND FIRST CLASS MAIL acad_aff/
Chief Nannette Hegerty
Milwankee Police Departineat
Room 705-A
749 W. State Strest
Mitwaukee, WT 53233
Re:  Law Enforcement Special Assignment Grant Agreement with UWM
Dear Chief Hegerty:

In June of 2007, ] wrote to you requesting en extension in the Law Enforcement
Special Assignment Grant Agreement between UWM and the Milwaukee Police
Department, to provide MPD patrols for the UWM neighborhood from August 23 t
October 27, 2007 and from April 3 to May 17, 2008. In my June 2007 letter, UWM
committed to paying for these services in an amount not to exceed $24,000 for the

period throngh May 17, 2008.

Todate,UWM}msamendedallofksmmusforﬁ:eaddiﬁomlpm!s,ﬂ\mour
prior commitment of $24,000 is not sufficient to cover the remainder of the Fail
semmester a8 well as the Spring semester patrols. Therefore, at this time, I am
increasing our commitment of funds to & maximmm of $29,000 for the petiod from
Augnst 23, 2007 to May 17, 2008.

1 understand that no further Common Council action is necessary on this matter and
that you may effectuate the change in texms through a letter response.

Sincerely,

i By

Rita Cheng
Provost & Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

cc: Patrick B. McDonnell, Deputy City Attorney
Michael D’ Amato, Alderman, City of Milwaukec
Tom Luljak, Vice Chancellor of University Relations
Pamela Hodermann, Chief of the University Police Department
Robin Van Harpen, Director, Office of Legal Affairs
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Chief of Police

July 10, 2007

Rita Cheng, Provost & Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs
U.W. Milwaukee - Office of Academic A ffairs

Chapman Hall 215

P.O.Box 413

Milwaukee, W1 53201-0413

RE: LAW ENFORCEMENT SPECIAL ASSIGNMENT GRANT AGREEMENT
Dear Chancellor Cheng:

I reviewed your letter of July 2, 2007, requesting an additional extension in the Law
Enforcement Special Assignment Grant Agreement between UWM and the Milwaukee Police
Department. With this letter, the Milwaukee Police Department agrees to provide additional law
enforcement services in areas adjacent to the University from August 23 to October 27, 2007 and
from April 3 to May 17, 2008, between the hours of 5:00 p-m. and 4:00 a.m. on Thursday, Friday
and Saturday nights. It is understood the University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee shall commit
payment in an amount not to exceed $24,000 for the period through May 17, 2008.

As requested, supervisors assigned to the Fifth District will notify the University Police
Department to inform them of the officers assigned to this duty. We look forward to continuing
this partnership to address issues of mutual concern.

CHIEF OF POLICE

¢. Patrick B. McDonnell, Deputy City Attorney
Tom Luljak, Vice Chancellor of University Relations
Pamela Hodermann, Chief of UWM Police Department
Robin Van Harpen, Interim Director, Office of Legal Affairs
Deputy Chief Dale T. Schunk, Patrol Bureau
Captain Anthony Smith, District Five
Budget Manager Barbara Butler

Folice Adminlstration Building, 749 Wast State Street, Post Office Box 531 . Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201.0831 (414) 933-4444
Wb Site: http/www.milaukeapolice.org
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Academic Affairs Chapman 215
Provost and Vice Chavcellor PO Box 413
Milwaukee, WA
532014414

414 2384501 phone
414 2209924 fax
www.uwrnedu /Dept/
Acad_aff/

July 2, 2007

VIA FACSIMILE (414) 935-7109
AND FIRST CLASS MAIL

Chief Nannette Hegerty
Milwaukee Police Department
Room 705-A

749 W, State Street
Milwaukee, WI 53233

Re:  Law Enforcement Special Assignment Grant Agreement with UWM
Dear Chief Hegerty:

By this letter, UWM requests an additional extension in the Law Enforcement Special
Assignment Grant Agreement, similar to the extensions granted in 2005 and 2006. The
specific periods for the extension would be from August 23 to October 27, 2007 and from
April 3 to May 17, 2008, with the services of up to two sets of two officers each to be
provided for a four-hour period (to be determined on a daily basis by MPD) between the
hours of 5:00 p.m. and 4:00 a.m. Thursday, Friday, and Saturday nights. UWM will
commit to pay for these services per the agreement, in an amount vot to exceed $24,000
for the period through May 17, 2008, I understand that no further Common Council
action is necessary on this matter and that you may effectuate the agreement through a
letter response.

As we agreed last year, we appreciate your willingness to have MPD officers assigned to
the services contact the University Police Department at the start of each shift so that the
University can confirm that the additional patrols are being provided and establish radio
contact. The University Police Department will also be in communication with MPD as
to whether one or two sets of officers are recommended.

If there are no concerns with this request, you may simply send your letter response
effectuating the agreement. I thank you for your attention to this matter and appreciate
all of the efforts of the Milwaukee Police Department in the neighborhoods surrounding
UWM.

L = S50/
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Chief Nannette Hegerty
Angust 8, 2006
Page 2

Sincerely,

L

Rita Cheng
Provost & Chancellor for Academic Affairs

cc: Patrick B. McDonnell, Deputy City Attorney
Tom Luljak, Vice Chancellor of University Relations
Pamela Hodermann, Chief of the University Police Department
Robin Van Harpen, Interim Director, Office of Legal Affairs
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